
March 2, 1987Dr. Gloria Lothrop

Dear Dr. Lothrop:

On behalf of the Ventura County Commission for Women, we thank 
you for your fine presentation at our women's history luncheon 
on February 21 in Ventura. Your remembrances as Nellie Gird 
and wonderings about "the future" helped each of us to see 
something of what her life, and thousands of other women's 
lives, must have been like, and to feel connected to those 
women. We feel inspired to leave written information about 
ourselves, our lives and our work, for future women, in the 
hope that they too will still feel the connection.

We are delighted with the success of our first women's history 
luncheon and look forward to its becoming an annual event. 
Thank you for helping us get off to such a wonderful start.

Sincerely,

Brook A. Hubbell 
Co-Chair

Arleen S. Rosenfield 
Co-Chair

P.S. Enclosed is a clipping about the luncheon. You can tell 
that you had the reporter's attention as well as ours.


